
2022 OFSAA BADMINTON CHAMPIONSHIP 
Covid Protocols 

 
 

As of April 30th, 2022 there are no protocols in place. 
 
 

Recommendations from the organizing committee: 
 
 

• if you are not feeling well, please stay home. 
• continue to avoid contact with others (handshakes, hugs, etc…). 
• continue to maintain distancing when possible. 
• mask wearing is encouraged between matches. 
• hand sanitizer will be available at the scorer’s table. 

 
 

 
 


